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Dear Parents and Guardians,
I hope you all had a good week despite the cold weather. There is certainly a noticeable stretch in the evenings and the sunrise over the sea this morning was a lovely start to the weekend.
Cyber Safety for 5th Class – Cyber Safety Ireland were here last Friday to talk to our three fifth about how to stay safe online.
Health and Safety – Our two Junior Infant Classes had their vaccinations in the school hall on Monday 16th January. I was so impressed with just how brave they were. Well done boys and girls. 
3rd Class Swimming – Our two third classes had their first swimming lesson in Shoreline yesterday They seemed to really enjoy their time at the pool and are eagerly looking forward to next week’s lesson. A big thank to Ms. Woodcock, Ms. Purcell, SNA Helen and the parent volunteers who accompanied the children to and from Shoreline.  
School Attendance this week – School attendance was really good this week with a whole school attendance record of 93.8%. Research would show that children who go to school regularly are more likely to make friends, to do well in school and be involved in their community. 
Birthday Greetings - Celebrating birthdays this week are Jacob Harris Wright  (6yrs),, Leo Looney (8yrs),, Darragh Gill  (12yrs),, Nicole Byrne  (11yrs),, Senan McCabe  (9yrs),, Amber Boden  (11yrs),and Ellie Donegan  (12yrs). We wish them all a very happy birthday and hope they enjoy their special day. 
Catholic School Week- We look forward to celebrating Catholic Schools Week at our school next week and to welcoming our Grandparents to the school for Grandparents Day on Wednesday 25th January.  The theme for the week of celebration this year is 'Walking Together in Faith and Love”. Over the course of the week pupils from 5th class will read aloud  a thought for the day over the intercom system to the whole school community. The spoken reflection will be followed by a short period of Christian meditation. 
Appeal from PA. If you have any unwanted Christmas gifts lying around the house the PA would be delighted to take them off your hands for our annual school raffle which will take place in the summer term. Thank you in advance for your help with this. 
Upcoming School Closures/Holidays
1. Early School Closure – The school will close at 12.10pm for Junior Infants, Senior Infants and their siblings and at 12.30pm for all other classes on Friday 3rd February to facilitate the teacher’s attendance at a Primary Language Seminar on múineadh na Gaeige/ the teaching of Irish.
1. St. Brigid’s Bank Holiday – Monday 6th February
1. Midterm Break – Monday 13th February to Friday 17th February
That’s all the news for this week. 
Go dtí an seachtain seo chugainn,
Slán sabháilte
Máire Costello - Principal
